
Fudge Hollow - Greenbrier 138 kV 

Electric Transmission Rebuild Project 

Alleghany County, Virginia and Greenbrier County, West Virginia 

 
At Dominion Energy, we are committed to providing safe, reliable, and affordable electricity to 

our neighbors. A nearly 15-mile electric transmission line between our Fudge Hollow Substation 

in Alleghany County, Virginia and American Electric Power (AEP) Greenbrier Interconnect in 

Greenbrier County, West Virginia is at the end of its service life and needs to be rebuilt to 

maintain reliability for our customers.  

Overview: The 138 kilovolt (kV) transmission line was built in 1926 primarily using galvanized 

steel lattice structures. We plan to rebuild the line to current safety and reliability standards.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anticipated Schedule 

Q2 2022 –  

Q4 2023 

Permitting 

activities, 

preliminary 

studies, 

stakeholder 

outreach 

April 2022 Announce 

project to public 

Fall 2023 Hold 

construction 

informational 

meeting 

Spring 2024 Begin 

construction 

Fall 2025 Complete 

construction 

Spring 2026 Complete 

restoration 
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For more information about this project, please contact us by sending an email to 

powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190. 

 


